
March 4-8, 2024

Welcome to Read Across America week! Reminder that an itinerary of events for the week
in our classroom was sent via paper copy and fast direct. Please let me know if you have
any questions. Here is the news for the week:

★ Reminders:
○ This quarter we are supporting Richland Center. We have chapel every

Monday. Thank you for those who have been supporting our mission!
○ Keep filling out your worship attendance sheets in your red folder.
○ We are still working on flashcard calendars for the month. A new calendar

was sent home this last week.
○ No school from March 18-22

★ Friday Food Day
○ We will be watching a movie dealing with food since the kids filled their jar

with cubes for good listening and good choices. On the Friday itinerary for
reading week, it says food can be brought in for the class to share. Please
remember to let me know if you plan for this. Thank you!

★ Monster Math Fact Test
○ After spring break, we will be starting to take timed math fact tests in class.

Each time a child passes the test, he or she will color in a piece of our
monster face. Once our monster face is filled in, we will take a trip to
Anabelle’s for an ice cream reward! So keep working hard on those
flashcards to make the tests easier.

★ End of Third Quarter
○ End of the quarter will be Friday. Report cards will be sent out via fast

direct. Please let me know if you have any questions.
★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:

○ Social studies we will discuss jobs and money.
○ Math we subtract from 10, measure in feet, and review for a test.
○ Christ Light we will learn about Saul.
○ Superkids we will learn Y as a vowel sound, adjectives with Y, and how to

write a how to paper.
○ Music we will work on listening to music and using terms to describe it.
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